

September 4, 2017

2017-0002-1354

Page 1 of 1

To: Lee Wunch CEO and President The Jewish Federation of Greater Houston

Dear Lee,

I am so sorry to hear about the devastating results of Hurricane Harvey in Houston. I know that there's nothing I can say during a time of such senseless destruction, but I want you to know that you are in my thoughts

We will never forget how the Texas Jewish community stood with us in our difficult times and I want you to know that if there is anything we can do to help, we will be happy to do so

Please know that you and your entire community have my deepest sympathies.

On behalf of my team at Galilee Medical Center and the entire community of the Western Galilee, I send you wishes for a speedy recovery for your community and better times,

Your Friend,

Masad

Dr. Masad Barhoum, CEO Galilee Medical Center